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I strongly oppose HB4079. Oregon already has one of the highest income and 

property taxes in the country. Our legislature has wasted our money, has a budget 

surplus from covid relief, and this will not have any significant benefit for the state. As 

someone who has worked directly in addiction treatment and with the homeless, this 

money would be wasted and enable negative behaviors. It does not address the 

underlying causes of homelessness and only throws on an ineffective bandaid at the 

cost of hardworking Oregonians.  We have already been hit hard enough by the 

governor's economic-killing policies. Stop doing things that leave working people 

more poor!!! 

Stop trying to steal more money from the people to pay for your nonsense ideas! 

The leftists in Oregon are over-playing their hand so much that the people will revolt 

and throw them out! 


